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[Welke, Nina M.] 
 
 

MRS. F. E. WELKE 

 
The death of Mrs. F. E. Welke, treasurer of the Universalist Church in 

Cortland, on June 2, was a shock to her many friends and represents a loss 
to the church.  She is survived by her husband.  The memorial service was 

conducted by the Rev. William P. Farnsworth.  She left a bequest of $1,000 
to be held in trust by the New York State Convention of Universalists with 

the income going to the church in Cortland. 
Memorial resolutions were adopted by the church as follows: 

As it has been said, when the Master calls we must go.  This call has 
come and has taken from our midst another loyal sister, Mrs. Nina M. Welke.  

She received the hand of fellowship in the Universalist Church from the Rev. 

U. S. Milburn in January 6, 1901, and has been always a faithful member.  
She was in failing health in recent years which limited her activity in church 

affairs. 
She succeeded George E. Hazzard as treasurer, following his death in 

1940, and her work was always efficient. 
She carried a high esteem with her fellow-workers in the church and with 

other friends and she will be greatly missed.  To the bereaved family we 
express our heartfelt sympathy.  The resolutions will be spread on the 

minutes and a copy was sent to the family. 
Resolutions Committee: 

Mrs. Anna Hamilton 
Mrs. Mable Wing 
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